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RECOVERED

On October 31* 2010, a gentalman contacted Stolen Boats Canada to report that he had purchased a
2007 Yamaha 8hp outboard from Craig’s List. He subsequently checked the listing for stolen engines on
the Stolen Boats Canada web page and to his horror realized he had spent $1100 on a stolen engine.

He immediately contacted the Abbotsford Police Department to alert them to this fact. The engine had
been stolen in Abbotsford in April 2009. Monthly theft updates forwarded by Cathee McLusky of
Harlock Murray Underwriting to Stolen Boats Canada and the honesty of the caller, made the recovery
possible.
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